
TOWN OF DELHI 
Public Hearing – DEP Land Acquisition Anniversary (5 yrs.) 

April 12, 2016 
 
 

Supervisor Tuthill called the public hearing to order at 7:15 pm. 
 
Those present:  Council members Tom Little, Bill Carins, Matt Krzyston, and Al Perkins.  Highway 
Superintendent Daren Evans.  Delaware County Planning Department – Nicole Franzese, 
Director.  Town residents:  Kim Cairns, Christina Viafore.  Reporter Robert Cairns, Delaware 
County Times. 
 
As there was no community input.  The public hearing was closed at 7:23 pm.  Councilman 
Perkins making the motion and Councilman Little seconding.  Motion passed.   
 
 
 

 
 
 


